
Leadership in Civic Engagement Award  
Kendra Duquesne [kendra.duquesne@cortland.edu]  

Dear Lin, 

  

Since April 2005, SUNY Cortland has presented Leadership in Civic Engagement Awards to its students, 

staff and faculty, and to community members.  These awards recognize the important contributions of 

people like you to the quality of life in Cortland County.   

  

Last month, you were nominated for a Leadership in Civic Engagement Award, and after careful 

consideration, the Awards Committee has selected you as one of this year’s recipients.  Congratulations! 

  

  

Please join us for the “Civic Engagement Reception” scheduled for Thursday, April 21, from 4:30 to 5:30 

p.m. in Jacobus Lounge (Brockway Hall).  As an award recipient, you will be formally recognized by SUNY 

Cortland President, Dr. Erik Bitterbaum, and by Cortland Mayor Susan Feiszli.  Recipients of other civic 

engagement awards will also be announced.  Light refreshments will be served.   

  

Feel free to invite family, friends, and colleagues to join in this celebration.  Please RSVP with the total 

number of people in your party to Kendra Duquesne by Thursday, April 07, at 

kendra.duquesne@cortland.edu or at (607) 753-4270. 

  

On behalf of the Institute for Civic Engagement and the Cortland Student Volunteer Project, 

congratulations on your award; we hope you can join us! 

  

Richard Kendrick, Director, Institute for Civic Engagement 

Chris Latimer, Associate Director, Institute for Civic Engagement  

John Suarez, Coordinator, Office of Service-Learning  

发送时间: 2011年3月25日 13:35 

收件人: Lin Lin  
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John Shirley, Director, Career Services 
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